Berrys Lane Sutton, St. Helens WA9 3HE **Web:** stcuthberts.com **Tel:** 01744 678123

Email: hello@stcuthberts.com

Headteacher: Mr Stuart Holland BA (Hons) QTS

24 February 2025

Dear Parents and Carers

We are excited to inform you about some important improvements to our student report format that will give you a clearer and more detailed view of your child's academic progress.

Starting this term, our reports will include the following updates:

- Assessment Percentage and Comparison: You will now see the latest assessment percentage
 your child has achieved in each subject. In addition to this, we will provide a comparison of your
 child's performance against their peers in the class and across the year group. This will give you a
 better understanding of how your child is progressing relative to others.
- 2. **Commitment to Studies Grade**: To give you more insight into your child's overall approach to learning, we will also include a grade that reflects their commitment to studies. This will encompass their attitude, engagement, and consistency in completing tasks.
- 3. **Strengths and Areas for Improvement**: Each report will include personalised comments that highlight your child's strengths and achievements. We will also provide clear guidance on what they need to focus on to improve further and continue progressing.

We believe that these updates will offer you a more comprehensive view of your child's academic journey and will help to foster meaningful conversations about their development at school.

Thank you for your continued support.

Your faithfully

Miss J Grimes

Deputy Headteacher

















